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January 26, 2018

The Honorable Mike White

Council Chair and Members

Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793
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Dear Chair White and Members:

Re: Notice of Vacancy

In accordance with the County Code, Section 2.41.040, this communication is
made to report the following vacancy:

Lanai Planning Commission. The Mayor's Office received Commission
Member Marlene Baltero's resignation on January 25, 2018.

Please contact the Mayor's Executive Assistant, Mike Molina, if you have any
questions on this communication.

Sincerely,

KAR:mm/pn-vacancy

COUNTY COMMUNICATION NO.^^zCol
200 South High Street, Wailuku, Hawai'i 96793-2155 Telephone (808) 270-7855 Fax (808) 270-7870 e-mail: mayors,office@mauicounty.gov
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Mayor Alan M. Arakawa C^FCl i KF MAYOR

Office of the Mayor

200 South High Street

Wailuku, HI 96793

My dear Mr. Mayor:

I hereby tender you my resignation to take effect today January 22, 2018 in accordance
with our understanding.

I wish to take this opportunity sir to thank you for appointing me, and to express my very
deep appreciation of your concern towards Lanai Planning Commission. The direction of which
you in part entrusted my care. I have been able to work under you and never required me anything
but my loyal service to what you conceived to be the best interest for the people of Lanai.

With the new demands of my new job and personal responsibilities didn't allow me to
continue to meet the responsibilities and finish my term as a Lanai Commissioner to do my duties
to the best of my ability to reach out public service. But I'll still try my best to support your good
office and help out for the purpose to do right.

Again thanking you for having appointed me and for the patience on me during my term
of service. I am with much gratitude and great respect.

Maraming Salamat Pol

Very faithfully yours,

MairSene Marissa L. Baltero

Lanai Resident


